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Meeting Name APRN- Nurse Practitioner (NP) Council 

Council/Meeting Minutes 
Location Family Medicine Residence Conference Room 

Date 12/8/2020 

Time 4:30pm-5:30pm 

Conducted By Dorit Lubeck Walsh, MSN, RN, ANP-BC 
Topic/ Facilitator Discussion Staff Input & Feedback Action 

Review of Minutes 
11/10/20 

  To be posted on Nursing website. 

 
Introductions 

2021 Council Meeting 
calendar was distributed. 

Dorit shared the Northwell meeting is scheduled for a 
future date. 

Microsoft teams conference line used; unable to 
view participants. 

Recognition of 
“NPs in the News” 
D. Lubeck-Walsh 

Dorit recognized Geeta 
Persaud for being 
honored with the “Patient 
Centered Care’ Award 
and Jenny Chacko for 
being selected to 
participate in the 
Northwell Health Nurse 
Heroes Choir which was 
streamed on 
Thanksgiving Day. 

On November 5, Northwell Health recognized Nurse 
Practitioner Chandrowtie (Geeta) Persaud, DNP, with a 
Patient Centered Care award at the 2020 Hospital 
Medicine Academic Summit. The award is given to 
those individuals who are passionate about their work 
and driven to give the best patient care possible.     
Candidates must also serve as professional models of 
excellence to their colleagues. 
Northwell Nurse Heroes on Thanksgiving -the nurse 
choir which was a main feature of the concert.  48 
nurses from across the health system delivered a 
powerful and emotional version of the songs ‘Stand by 
Me’ and ‘Lean on Me’. Three nurses from Phelps, 
Jenny Philip Chacko, Jacki Hirsch, and Alaina C. 
Smalley, were selected to participate in the choir. 

Congratulations to Geeta and Jenny! 

Review of 
Northwell updates 
D. Lubeck-Walsh 

Jen Laffey unable to 
attend this meeting so 
Dorit provided updates 

Northwell Mentor-Mentee graduation was today – 
congratulations to Lincy Joseph  who was one of the 
mentees in Northwell’s ACP mentorship program. 
Discussed inviting Lincy to the next meeting (and also 
Cherry Fuentes, RN, who developed the mentorship 
program for clinical nurses). 
Dorit provided explanation and answered questions 
regarding TransAmerica and career framework. 

Congratulations to Lincy! 
Judy/Dorit will invite Lincy and Cherry to our 
meeting in January 2021. 
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Learning Needs 
Assessment (LNA) 
completion 
J.  Dillworth 

All reminded to complete 
LNA survey in 
Healthstream. This 
platform will be retired as 
of 12/31/21 and replaced 
entirely with iLearn 

All present completed the Learning Needs Assessment 
in Healthstream. 

Results of LNA for NP data to be shared/reviewed 
at next meeting.  

Magnet lapel pins 
J. Dillworth 

Judy distributed Magnet 
lapel pins to those 
present. 

Mary McDermott hoped to distribute the Magnet pins 
personally but was unable to attend this meeting.  

NPs who were not physically present at this meeting 
should stop by Mary’s office for their Magnet lapel 
pin. 

Next meeting  Happy Holidays and best wishes for a terrific 2021. Tuesday, January 12, 2021 
4:30 pm- 5:30 pm 
Atrium Conference Room 


